
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR
To: Don Brittnacher (Don.Brittnacher@omnni.com)
Subject: Status Update Request for Allyn Property, BRRTS # 02-31-564071
Date: Monday, November 13, 2017 12:42:00 PM

Good afternoon Don,
 
How are things proceeding with the Allyn Property? As of the July 26, 2017 semi-annual report
update, the vapor mitigation system was installed on June 22, 2017 by A-1 Vacuum & Radon. Have
you received the installation and communication testing report from A-1 to submit to DNR? Please
let me know when you get a chance.
 
Thanks,
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Tauren R. Beggs
Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert
Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
2984 Shawano Ave
Green Bay, WI 54313
Phone: (920) 662-5178
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
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